ParentMail Email regarding Year 10 (J11) & Year 12 (J13)

Changes to Mock Exam Timetable

Sent 9 June 2023

Dear Parent / Carer

Due to a couple of last minute changes to avoid students having a clash of exams, please
find attached the latest version of the Mock Exam Timetable. Please note this replaces the
version sent to you on 26th May 2023.

The changes have been highlighted in yellow on the attached Timetable and a summary of
the changes are below:

e GCSE Design Technology has moved from Friday 7th July to Friday 30th June

e A level Spanish writing has moved sessions on the 5th July from 8.40am to 11.00am

« BTEC Sport and BTEC Travel and Tourism have been removed from the timetable as
it was felt that the students hadn't yet covered enough content.

Students will receive an individual timetable, which will include exam room details and
seat numbers, by the end of next week.

Kind regards
The Buckingham School



